
TO: Dr. Monty Sullivan
LCTCS President

THROUGH: Dr. Wendi Palermo
Chief Education and Training Officer

FROM: William Tulak
Director of Institutional Effectiveness

DATE: February 23, 2023

SUBJECT: Accreditation Update

FOR BOARD INFORMATION

Recommendation: Staff presents for informational purposes the attached summary 
of accreditation actions/activities impacting LCTCS colleges.

Background: Each LCTCS institution is accredited by either the Southern 
Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges (SACSCOC) or the
Council on Occupational Education (COE).  Currently all the colleges are accredited 
by SACSCOC except two: Central Louisiana Technical Community College and 
Northwest Louisiana Technical Community College. Both these colleges are seeking 
accreditation with SACSCOC.

History of Prior Actions: A previous update was provided at the December 2022
Board of Supervisors meeting.  

Fiscal Impact: N/A
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SACSCOC Accreditation Updates

Central Louisiana Technical Community College

The SACSCOC Board of Trustees authorized a candidacy committee visit for Central 
Louisiana Technical Community College at the December 2022 meeting. A visit has been 
scheduled for April 10-14, 2023. 

Northwest Louisiana Technical Community College

Northwest Louisiana Technical Community College submitted an initial application for 
membership to SACSCOC in August 2022. The college has not received
initial review but is continuing to work towards compliance with SACSCOC standards.
The college is also in the process of preparing for a COE accreditation re-affirmation visit 
in September. 




